
Today i.e. on 13
th

 May, 2022 Department of Commerce, Aggarwal College Ballabgarh, 

has organized an orientation programme for Certificate Course in Tally which will be run 

in association with Sewa Bharti Faridabad for B.Com final year students. This initiative 

has been taken under the able guidance of Principal Dr. Krishan Kant Gupta to motivate 

the students to participate in it and prepare themselves for their future. Mr. 

TarunVarshney and Shri K.K. Aggarwal will be coordinating this course on behalf of 

Sewa Bharti Faridabad. Principal Dr. Krishan Kant Gupta expressed gratitude to Sewa 

Bharti Faridabad for choosing our college for this valuable course. The key note speaker 

for the day was CA Shiv Kumar Sharma who explained what the course is all about and 

what will be the outcome of the course for individuals, industries and economy as a 

whole. The speaker clarified the doubts of students regarding the course. He also 

explained the necessity of the course for them in the present as well as in the future. The 

orientation made students more interested in the course. The orientation was coordinated 

by Dr. Shobhna Goyal along with Ms. Deepti Goyal. This programme was attended by 35 

students. 

 

 

 


